
 

 

NOTES – BOARD TOUR OF MILESTONE MATERIALS QUARRY 

ORONOCO TOWN BOARD 

SEPTEMBER 23, 2019   5:00 PM 

 

A tour of Milestone Materials Goldberg Quarry and future Goose Rock Quarry conducted by 

officials of Milestone Materials was held September 23, 2019.  Supervisors Charlie Lacy and Ken 

Mergen were present as were Treasurer Kim Stanton and Clerk Lucy Shonyo.  Supervisor Neil 

Stolp was absent.  Also present were OT-PAC members Paige Collins, Rich Albrecht, Angela 

Smith and Alice Flood.  Adam Rucker and Al Stork were absent.  Kristi Gross from Olmsted 

County Planning also attended. 

 

The tour was posted as a public meeting on September 16, 2019. 

 

Milestone Materials officials explained quarry operations and procedures and outlined the 

approximate area of future Goose Rock Quarry. 

 

This was an informational tour.  No decisions were made pertaining to Milestone Materials 

quarry operations in Oronoco Township. 

 
Respectfully Submitted,       

  

_______________________________ _____________________________________ 

Lucy Shonyo, Clerk    Charlie Lacy, Vice-Chair 


